
Privacy Statement  
Office of the Citizens’ Representative 

 
 

The Office of the Citizens’ Representative has developed and continues to maintain this 
website as a resource for citizens.  The website exists to provide information to citizens 
who wish to access the services we offer or become familiar with the role and mandate 
of the Office. 
 
The Office of the Citizens’ Representative respects an individual’s right to privacy when 
accessing information on our website.  We are committed to protecting the personal 
privacy of individuals who may visit.  Any information provided via this website, including 
email addresses, is considered by the Office of the Citizens’ Representative to be 
confidential and is protected under the provisions of the Access to Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, the Citizens’ Representative Act, the House of Assembly 
Accountability, Integrity and Administration Act, and the Public Interest Disclosure 
and Whistleblower Protection Act.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this privacy statement or about the website in 
general, please contact us by email at citrep@gov.nl.ca or by telephone (709)729-7647, 
toll free at 1-800-559-0079. 


